
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:              Richmond              Term:   Autumn 2   Christmas               Topic:   Colours  

What we have been learning this term: Some photos of us! 
 We have really been enjoying the colour 

topic this term, which has been great with 

autumn and winter Omi colours and some 

colourful stories. 

 

This term the children took part in the Twelve 

Days of Christmas sensory song for their 

Christmas performance, it brought festive 

cheer to everyone, rounded off with a 

Christmas dance. Thank you to Anna and 

Charles for a lovely experience. 

 

This term we have seen wonderful learning 

going on in Richmond class: 

 

Sahithi has been doing some fantastic switch 

work, activating and responding with some 

lovely smiles and enjoying sensory touch 

activities like massage. 

 

Faye has shown real motivation to step in her 

walker from the hall to class and is doing really 

well, she has also done some great playing in 

music therapy, keeping to the beat and 

making her own music. 

 

Louie has done some great swimming in the 

pool this term, kicking and splashing with such 

energy and enjoyment. He has also done 

some wonderful playing of the drum and 

cymbal using the beater. 

 

Otis has done exceptionally well settling back 

into school, especially with intensive 

interaction and tactile exploration. It’s so 

lovely to have him back. 

 

Shelby has done amazingly well in 

hydrotherapy, improving her confidence and 

independence in the water, relaxing and 

moving about happily. 

 

Jude has done brilliantly with turn taking 

during story time and shows real 

independence with choosing, reading and 

play on the Eye Gaze. 

 

Well done. We wish you all a Merry Christmas 

and a happy New Year. 

                                                   

                          

                         
 

 

                    
 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

 

Friday 20th December – Last day of term 

 

Tuesday 7th January 2020  – Pupils first day back 

 


